
Friday 12th July 2024

Dear Parents / Carers,

Good afternoon and welcome to this week’s Parent Bulletin.

For your information, below are some of the great celebrations and events that have taken place on

campus this week as well as important information regarding students and future events.

CELEBRATIONS & EVENTS THIS WEEK:

Celebration Assemblies this week

Whitby Theatre Trip 7 - 10.7.24 Year 12 Safer Driver Day 10.7.24

Campus Sports Day 10.7.24
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All Years ● The bumper July edition of the Campus Newsletter is here for you to read about the
huge variety of activities and achievements our students and staff have been involved
with in recent weeks. Click here to view

● Key dates 2024/25 - please see the last page of this bulletin.

● Teen Health - Please see the leaflet HERE regarding summer activity days being held
by Teen Health.

● Students must keep their ID cards and coloured lanyards for the next academic year.
Lanyards can be purchased from reception for £1 cash when we return. ID cards
(including the lanyard) can be purchased for £5 cash at reception or on Arbor in the
school shop.

● Water Safety -

○ Water safety is of paramount importance. Please see Hill Hole Quarry letter
regarding water safety from the Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council. The
summer holidays are fast approaching, can you please discuss the content of the
letter with your child/ren. What3words poster- This what3words location is in the
middle of the Quarry.

○ Leicestershire Fire & Rescue Service have produced a 20 minute Water Safety video
in light of the summer approaching and young people swimming in open water.

● School Uniform Purchases 2024-2025 please click here for Uniform Direct’s prices
and click here for their “Be prepared” Guidelines.

● Youth Voice - Hinckley and Bosworth Borough Council have set up a youth voice
group. If you would like to be involved and have your say on a range of topics please
get in touch via email: amy.casey@hinckley-bosworth.gov.uk

● Uniform swap shop by Borough Council- Please see the following posters relating to
a Uniform swap Swap shop poster Swap Shop Venues

● Please click here for a flyer from Arriva regarding some Student and Child saver
tickets over the summer.

Year 7, 8
and 9

● Summer Reading Challenge- Please click here for the Summer Reading Challenge
which has been shared with Parents this week.

Year 8 & 9
(24/25 Year
9 & 10’s)

● Duke of Edinburgh Awards Scheme - in recent assemblies students have heard about
the DofE awards we offer at BGLC. Many students have shown interest and I hope
many will get the opportunity to take part in the DofE Scheme.

Attached below is the powerpoint that was used in the assemblies and also a link to a
clip about the DofE in the case that students want to discuss it over the summer.

In the new academic year I will be running a parent evening where I will go through
the awards and more information in a lot more detail but please feel free to ask me
any questions should you have them.
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For those still completing the Bronze award I plan to have a final meet next week to
get bits finished before the next year.

The powerpoint does say bronze but we offer the silver award as well with more info
about it on the DofE website.

Clip: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yN7wTcxK408

Website: https://www.dofe.org/

Contact Mr Leonard jleonard@brookvalegroby.com

● Sports Tour Trip in Barcelona, Spain at Easter April 2025 - we are excited to share our
plans to take part in a Boy and Girls Football Festival (Sports Tour).

During this trip students will get coaching, the opportunity to represent the school in
a festival style tournament as well as tours around Camp Nou and other activities.

This cost of the trip depends on what transport we choose to go with, of which you
can choose below. Prices are approximate and may change based on student
numbers.

Below is a link to further information about the tour and company along with a
google form to register your interest for this trip.

Parent portal link: Brookvale Groby Spain Easter SportsFest 2025 Parents Portal

Sports Fest Interest Form: Google form link click here Please respond by the start of
the new term.

At the beginning of the next academic year Mr Leonard, will arrange a parent evening
as well as further information regarding deposit and pricing if there is sufficient
interest for this to go ahead.

This is a brilliant opportunity for our students and if you have any questions please do
not hesitate to contact Mr Leonard jleonard@brookvalegroby.com

Year 11 ● If you are not able to collect your GCSE results in person, please contact
exams@brookvalegroby.com for details on how to receive your results.

Year 13 ● If you are not able to collect your A-Level results in person, please contact
exams@brookvalegroby.com for details on how to receive your results.
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Key Dates:




